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Over the last few weeks, we have
experienced the beauty of the Dominican
Republic in many ways! We celebrated
Christmas in July, complete with homemade
decor and even a Christmas tree. We
participated in two different regional
conferences where many were healed and
received the Holy Ghost.

Even though my time here has come to an
end, the DR and its missionaries still need
prayer! Please continue to pray with me for:

Continued revival in the Dominican
Republic.
Continued strength for the missionaries
and ministers.
that God would begin to prepare the
next MGC group for their time here.

HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT

Breaking News

MONTH 2.5 UPDATE  
LATEST NEWS ON MISSIONARY GATEWAY CENTER 

WHAT ARE YOU DOING?

We have finished all of our training and
Spanish classes, and were privileged to have
the Harrods, regional directors of Europe, with
us to help end this chapter. While this season
has come to an end,  I am pleased to say that
we experienced many healings and over 25
people receive the Holy Ghost.

COMING TO A CLOSE
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Breaking News

Interested in seeing
more? Scan here to
view my photo album!


